
 

 

                                                                                              19th July 2021 

 
Sunny Weather Guidelines 

 
Now that the sunny weather has arrived, please could you help us by: 

 

• Sending your child to school with a named sunhat – lots of children 

didn’t have a hat today! 

 

• Putting on sun cream before school if your child needs it.  This should 

then last all day but if your child is particularly sensitive to the sun, 

or has a medical condition, please talk to the class teacher.  We will 

be able to supervise them putting it on, but not do it for them, so 

some training would help!! 

 

• Making sure your child has a water bottle 

 

• Not sending in sunglasses – these will just get lost or broken and the 

children will then be upset 

 

• Continuing to ensure your child wears sensible shoes appropriate for 

outdoor activities e.g. no crocs or flip flops 

 

• Naming your child’s jumper or cardigan as they take them off during 

the sunny weather and they all look the same!!!  

 

 

 

Thank you 

Miss Greenway 

 


